


“Members of the judiciary, legal profession and law enforcement in particular may
benefit from the discussion and are encouraged to attend or view the event online,” said
John Froonjian, director of the Hughes Center.

The upcoming event is a follow-up to an April 12 Hughes Center forum that featured
Judge Salas talking about her personal tragedy and, with other experts, outlining ways





